
We heartily congratulate our flagship hospital, Dr Hedgewar Hospital, Aurangabad, which is 

under BAVP (Dr Babasaheb Ambedkar Vaidyakiya Pratisthan) charitable trust, has received 

the prestigious award for the “Most Committed NGO at the “Corporate Social Responsibility 

Summit 2023”.  We at Siu-Ka-Pha Multispecialty Hospital, Assam are delighted to see that, the 

flagship hospital of our Trust BAVP, Dr, Hedgewar Hospital, which has been working 

persistently to better the lives of common people by conducting various programs in the rural 

areas relentlessly, and providing affordable quality healthcare facilities in those areas, while 

also increasing employability, has finally earned recognition for their years of dedication. 

 

In 1989, BAVP started as a charitable trust having only 10 beds to operate with, and the 

intention of serving the under-privileged section of the society. Since then, up until the present 

moment, they haven’t stopped or slowed down, but have only revved up their work and their 

involvement in trying to raise the living standards of the poor villages and slums, in different 

forms, such as conducting various social upliftment programs like AIDS awareness, 

empowering women, helping with the basic medical aid etc. 

It also conducts free health check-ups in the remote locations where accessibility to hospitals is 

not present, while additionally providing them mobile dispensaries as well. Earlier, most 

people continued to live with their diseases or pain, or created a temporary solution to it. 

BAVP has over 600 social development programs running in numerous slums and villages 

across the country. It has always aimed to work towards the betterment of community health, 

empowerment of women, providing basic education to children, skill development for the 

adults, which ultimately enables them to lead a life of dignity with basic human necessities.  

BAVP had started with an aim in mind and will continually operate by providing excellent 

medical services at an affordable cost to the common man, and will run as a project of the 

people, by the people and for the people. 

With this aim in mind, the trust has joined hands with ONGC Foundation for setting up a 350- 

bedded Super-Specialty Hospital named ‘Swargadeo Siu-Ka-Pha Multispecialty Hospital’ in 

Sibsagar (Upper Assam) which is an area of dire need for restoration and development. This 

part of the project will include Super-specialties, world-class technologies, diagnostics 

technologies, which will help us in delivering Cardiac care to the needy and underprivileged 

people and moreover, the inauguration for the project is due very soon. 

 

 


